Dear Parents,

I wanted to make sure that you knew that we begin Catholic School's Week on Sunday, January 28th of this next week at Annunciation. All across the nation schools come together to celebrate the incredible education that students receive in Catholic Schools from Pre-K to Senior year! This year we have a myriad of special activities planned by our incredible Home and School Board meant to delight our students!

Every day the children will find out what is planned for the next day and let me tell youthere are some doozies! It promises to be a wonderful week for all! Please ask your children what is planned for the next day and the teachers will keep you informed as well! In addition, it is our intent that this week you should not have to go out and buy anything to go with the themes. The week is all just good fun and using what they have in their homes to meet what the "dress up" day is for the day!

We close the week on Friday, February 2nd with a special game where the teachers play the 8th graders in volleyball! Warm thanks in advance to our whole Home and School Board for their efforts to pull this exciting week together! The Home and School Board is led by Mrs. Kelli Berka. She has a cast of wonderful moms and dads behind her to help make the week exciting! Stay tuned for updates and fun pictures of our students throughout the week!

Warmly,

Mrs. DeMar



Annunciation School Newsletter January 24, 2024 Annunciationbym.org

Reminder: Tomorrow, Thursday, January 25, is a late start day. School will begin at 9:30 a.m. Before school care is available from 7:00 to 9:15 tomorrow. Morning care is in the gym and the cost is \$5.00 per child regardless of arrival time.

Students may begin arriving like normal at 9:15 a.m. instead of 8:15 a.m.

This Friday, January 26, is the last Tradition of Excellence Dress Down Day. Students who have a pre-purchased pass may use it on Friday. It is a regular uniform day for students without a pass.

Annunciation School will be holding an Open House for prospective families this Sunday, **January 28 from 12:30 – 2:00**. If you know a family who may be interested in learning more about our school, please encourage them to come to the

Open House or to call and set up a tour.

Our current families are so important in our recruitment efforts. Please spread the word about our great school.

Open House



Catholic Schools Week will begin on Sunday, January 28. The following will be the Dress Down Days for Catholic Schools Week:

Monday - Pajama Day - No slippers

Tuesday - Color Day:

Pre-K - Rainbow 3rd - Orange 7th - Pink K - Blue 4th - Yellow 8th - Purple

1st - Red 5th - Silver 2nd - Green 6th - Turquoise

Wednesday - Crazy Sock & Hat Day – Uniforms should be worn. Hats will not be worn to Mass.

Thursday - Tornado Day Mismatched and Disheveled

Friday - Spirit Day

Saturday – Annunciation Day at Funway 2:00 – 4:00 p.m.

See attachment at the end of the newsletter to RSVP.



Milk orders for the second semester can now be placed using the order form at the end of the newsletter. Chocolate milk is available for \$34.00. which is approximately 40 cents per day. If you have a child in MWF preschool, the cost is \$24.00. Orders are due TOMORROW. Milk distribution for the first semester ended last Friday.



The Athletic Fundraiser will be held on Friday, February 9th. Please see the information at the end of the newsletter about this important and fun event.

Afternoon Patrol Schedule – Week of January 29



Ryan Cibulskis, Cassandra Vazquez, and Shealyn Wrobleski



Let's End Catholic School's Week with Some Fun!

ARCADE, BOWLING, SKATING, POPCORN, CUPCAKES

This even it sponsored by Home & School.

Please join us Saturday February 3rd from 2pm to 4pm In the upper party room

Students Full Name	

Please return to Mrs. Aisha Barocio by February 2nd

Disclaimer Home & School will provide game cards for activities for ANNUNCIATION STUDENTS ONLY



Milk Orders for Second Semester, 2023-24

Student Name:	Student Grade:	1 or 2 cartons
_		
Please return your milk order ASAP. 2024. Your child will begin receivin	•	
The charge for milk for the second se per day. The cost for MWF full day p		proximately 40 cents
Milk orders are for the time period stacartons of low fat chocolate milk are carton of milk.		
Milk distribution for the second seme order milk for your child, please comyour payment ASAP.		
Dear Parents,		



2024 Baby Bottles for Life! **Annunciation Parish**











• Take home and fill a bottle with coin, cash, or a check

Place a check or cash in the provided envelope

Checks made out to Waterleaf

- Scan the QR code for online giving
- Pray for the staff and clients at Waterleaf



Start Date

End Date

1/21/24

2/4/24

Please help us give the gifts of life, love, and hope in 2024!

Your Donation's Lifetime Impact 8,527 PATIENTS SERVED



Men's Athletic Fundraiser Friday, February 9, 2024 6:00 PM – 11:00 PM

Dear Annunciation Friends, Families and Supporters,

Men of the parish, family and friends - please join us for a night of fun and excitement! This is our athletic program's largest fundraiser. Every dollar will go to our athletic program to offset the cost of new uniforms. We need everyone's help to make this another successful Annunciation event!

Tickets:

Tickets to the event are only \$20.00, which will be sold at the door. Please spread the word about this event to your friends and family. This entry fee includes unlimited food and drink!

Games, Raffles, and More:

We will have blackjack tables and plenty of room to have your own games.

- Raffle tickets will be sold for a chance to win great baskets and prizes.
- 50/50 tickets for a chance to split the pot are offered the night of.
- Superbowl Squares Squares will be offered for \$5 and \$10 a square.

Donations:

We are always extremely thankful for donations for our raffle tables. Nothing is too small! Examples of popular raffle items include sports memorabilia / tickets, tools, golf items, outdoor items, gift cards, and lottery tickets. We will also accept cash donations. These items can be dropped off that the school office by Friday, January 26th. Thank you all for any help you can give us. We are truly blessed with a generous school and parish.

If you have any questions about the event and/ or have a donation, please contact Kevin Becker at ktbecker80@gmail.com or Phil Bergeron at philb498@gmail.com.

.

